From: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul)

To: Abigail Adelsheim-Marshall; *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: 857 Grand Ave - Billy"s Liquor License Application - Pending Lic ID #20210000875
Date: Thursday, September 16, 2021 1:12:02 PM

Hello Abby,

Thank you for your input in this matter.
I've copied the Legislative Hearing Officer email address listed on the public notice that was sent.

Any expression of concern regarding an application must go to the Legislative Hearing Officer so it
can be properly addressed.

| believe they will be contacting you to explain the next step in the processing of this application.

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector

375 Jackson St Ste 220
St Paul MN 55101
651-266-9106

From: Abigail Adelsheim-Marshall <abby@mischieftoy.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 12:39 PM

To: Fischbach, Jeffrey (CI-StPaul) <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Billy's Liquor License Application

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello,

| would like to express my support for Billy's renewing their liquor license, however, | would like to
oppose a 2:00am closing. | would be in favor of a 12:00am liquor on-sale closing.

Thank you.

~Abby
818 Grand Avenue
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